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LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE TO UMZIMVUBU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY’S SERVICE PROVIDERS.

This notice serves to address a change of submission of Bid
Quotations due to the pandemic virus (COVID-19) that has led al|
South Africans to be on 3 lockdown effective from the 26th March
2020 till the 16th of April 2020, as addressed by the President of the
Republic.

All Service Providers are advised to note that all the request for
quotations that have closing dates that are within the period (26th
March-14" April 2020) of the hational lockdown are to be closed on
the 23" of April 2020 at 12:00 PM.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

All enquiries with regard to this advert shall be directed to Mr T.
Mbukushe (Assistant Manager: SCM)
mbukushﬁt.themba@umzimvubu.gov.za
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